
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are pleased to invite you to the HLPD Drives Electric program launch event. The event will 
be held on Thursday, October 24th starting at 3pm at the Hudson Light and Power Department 
offices.   
 
Speakers from HLPD as well as local and state officials will attend. EV program specialists Mark 
and Alex will be on site to answer any questions regarding EVs and HLPD’s upcoming charging 
incentives!  
 
We hope to see you there! Feel free to RSVP ev@ene.org  

 
 

HLPD Drives Electric Launch Event 
Thursday, October 24th, 2019 

Location: Hudson Light & Power Department 
49 Forest Ave, Hudson, MA 01749 

Time: 3:00 PM arrive and socialize & 3:30 PM Event Start 
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